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Christmas events 

On Wendesday 20th December, it is Christmas Dinner Day. If your child 

does not normally have school dinners, but wants to for Chirstmas Dinner 

Day, please let the office know. On this day, your child can also wear 

their Christmas jumper. 

On Wednesday 20th, we are also holding our Christmas event in school. If 

you have not let us know that you are coming, grab a letter from the 

office to find out more details.  

 

 

There is still time to buy tickets 

for Christmas Movie Night on 

Tuesday 19th December. You can 

buy these at the office: details 

about the event are shown 

below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asia class (Rec): Brodie 

Antarctica (Y1): Blake & Liezl 

Africa (Y2): Sophia & Conor 

Europe (Y3): Karim & Cade 

Australia (Y4): Callia, Billie & Evie-Rae 

South America (Y5): Charles & Brendon 

North America (Y6): Taylor & Ashton 

Attendance - 

Asia class (Rec): 91.76% 

Antarctica (Y1): 95.79% 

Africa (Y2): 98.55% 

Europe (Y3): 88.46% 

Australia (Y4): 91.58% 

South America (Y5): 97.27% 

North America (Y6): 91.36% 

 

 

Well done to all staff and children 

in reception for putting on a great 

nativity. 

The singing was great and 

costumes looked beautiful. It was 

so great to see so many parents!  

 

 

 

 

If you want your child to attend 

an after-school club next half 

term, keep an eye out for when 

new clubs come out on Arbor. 

You will need to sign your child up 

via Arbor to secure their place.  

 

 

 


